From: Harold Berwin)|

Sent: 15 February 2016 15:39

To: Planning

Subject: Tree Section 2016/0425T

Dear Sirs,
| am the tenant of ground floor flat number 1 at 99 Greencroft Gardens London NW6 3PG.

| fully support the proposal to remove the lime trees outside numbers 99 and 101
Greencroft Gardens.

Apart from the visible and unacceptable state of the front area wall and pathways, the
degree of cracking in my flat is totally unacceptable to the extent that | have felt unable to
entertain given the ugly and pervasive cracking in the walls and ceilings in the flat. Despite
previous efforts to hide the cracks in previous year of my tenancy, cracks have both
reappeared and increased in humber and dimension.

This problem cannot be adequately compensated by money; the only solution being to
remove the underlying cause permanently.

| do sincerely hope that the pernicious cause of such damage and distress will now be
eradicated once and for all.

| notice that further up the road, on the other side, there is a notice indicating that a tree
will have to be destroyed but will be replaced, presumably with a benign species. This would
appear to be a sensible solution which could be repeated in this instance.

Yours hopefully,

Harold Berwin



